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CALLIE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Tuesday, June 25 - 7 pm 

Callie Lounge   
 

 
Join us and learn about the operations of the Callie, the finances and plans 
for the future.  Elections for new Board members will also occur - four 
positions are available, each for a 3 year term. 
 
The following Board Members whose terms are expiring are David Carvell, 
Randy Greggains, Glen Hill and Tiffany Watt, however some will be standing 
for another term.   
 
We always welcome new members to the Callie Board so if you are 
interested, please contact the Callie office for further information. 
 
We thank all of the current Board members for their service to the Callie, and 
to the retiring members, we thank them for the knowledge and wisdom they 
provided to the Board and the Callie. 
 

 
 



  
 

  



  
 

  

Website Survey 
 
The Board conducted a survey about the Callie Website over the winter.   
 
The majority of respondents felt that the website was useful and easy to use.  A 
majority of curlers used the website to register for curling, check on the draw times 
and to find information about what was going on at the club. 
 
There were some issues raised as only club leagues are available to register online 
- commercial leagues use their own registration methods. 
 
A number of suggestions were also made and the Club is discussing some minor 
changes with our website host. 
 
If you have any further comments about the Callie website, please contact the Callie 
Office (306) 525-8171. 
 

 
 

Upcoming Summer Events 
 

May 25         Roller Derby Bout (one side) 
May 29-June 1  Mosaic - India Pavilion 
June 15         Roller Derby Bout (one side) 
                   Pride Cabaret (one side) 
July 6          Car Auction (both sides) 
July 20        Punjabi Event (one side) 
Aug 24          Roller Derby Bout (one side) 
Sept 13-14  Vintage Sale (one side) 
Sept 20-21  Parents of Multiples  
                   (one side) 
Sept 28       Car Trade Show 
 
Space is available for rent on the pad 
and in the Lounge.  Contact the Callie 
office (306) 525-8171 for further 
information. 
 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO TEAM NEWTON 

WINNERS OF FRIDAY NIGHT OPEN LEAGUE 


